September 2, 1971

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
1924 South 55th Street
Omaha, Nebraska 68106
Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This is to acknowledge your reception of KXLW
August 28, 1971; 7:10 PM to 7:30 PM. Our Program bay
compares with that you reported in your letters.

Thank you for the report.

Sincerely,
/Wﬂm o N aral all.

James Marshall
Tech. Dir,.
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